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Sian Gwenllian AM: I do not agree with the below. I believe that all members 

should live in Wales and therefore there is no need to expand the area.   

We propose a change to the Decision so that members whose main home is not in 

Wales will be able to claim the cost of residential accommodation. The Board will 

change the decision by widening the Area external to the UK as a whole. 

 


